
 

                                    NOTICE 

   Those students who have applied for photocopy of LL.M. 

Semester – I (Second Half 2021) Examination are hereby 

informed by the Department of Law, to visit to the Department of 

Law, University of Mumbai Fort Campus for collecting the 

photocopy of the respective LL.M Semester – I paper they have 

applied for. 

The details are: 

Date: 12th, 13th December 2022, 

Venue: Room no. 124, 

Time: 2. 00 pm to 4. 00 pm 

          Enclosed is the list of students who have applied for photo- 

copy. 

          Kindly note:  In no circumstances the date of issuing 

photocopy to the students will be extended by the Department of 

law. 

 

                 Sd/- 
                                                                                              Head 

                                                                             Department of Law 
 University of Mumbai  


